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12/12/2022  11:51:042022/4716/P OBJ Emily Kasriel I live at 12 Mackeson Road and the new Bike shed is an overarchingly large block along all of our front garden 

- as we have a very low wall and a metal fence between the properties and this shed overwhelms our front 

path as it is far higher than the gate and visible from all along the street, diminishing the feel of our 

conservation area.  Also, if this bike shed is not challenged, it will provide a precedent which will change the 

feel of the street.  It seems especially inappropriate to have built this shed, after they had originally put in 

planning permission for a lower shed after a shed this size was not given planning permission.

When I raised the issue of the height of the bike shed with them, they said that they didn't have a choice, as 

they need to accommodate his bike.  On reflection, I feel that they have many alternatives - parking the cycles 

without a shed, putting the shed in their back garden, or keeping an expensive bike in the house on a wall.
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